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Research Analysis 

 

The floor substitute for HB 1810 requires all utilization review entities contracted to perform 

prior authorization services for Medicaid plans to meet the requirements of the Ensuring 

Transparency in Prior Authorization Act, excluding its provisions for chronic conditions and 

severability. 

 

CHANGES IN FLOOR SUBSTITUTE FROM INTRODUCED VERSION: 

 

The floor substitute modifies the sections of the Ensuring Transparency in Prior Authorization 

Act that contracted utilization review entities must meet by removing the provisions on chronic 

conditions and severability. The substitute also adds instances that fall under the definition of 

children's specialty plan in the Ensuring Access to Medicaid Act. 

 

Prepared By: Autumn Mathews 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1810 modifies the requirements for utilization review entities contracted with the Oklahoma 

Health Care Authority (OHCA), requiring their prior authorization processes to align with the 

requirements of the Ensuring Transparency in Prior Authorization Act. 

 

The floor amendment extends the implementation date for certain populations within the 

Children's Specialty Plan. 

 

In its current form, OHCA does not anticipate that the measure will impact the Medicaid 

program, thus having no direct fiscal impact on the state budget or appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Alexandra Ladner, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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